
 

 

 

 
Dear Sir / Madam, 

Subject: Intimation of receipt of order from the Indian Navy 

 

1. We would like to inform that at the meeting held today at the Ministry of Defence, New 

Delhi, Cochin Shipyard Limited (CSL) has been declared as L1 in the tender floated by the 

Indian Navy for construction of 6 nos. of Next Generation Missile Vessels (NGMV) and the 

estimated total order value is around Rs. 10,000 crore.  

2. The final announcement of the contract will be subject to the satisfactory completion of 

necessary formalities in this regard, which will be updated in due course.  

 

3. We request you to kindly inform your members. 

 

 

Thanking you,  

For Cochin Shipyard Limited 

Syamkamal N 

Company Secretary & 

Compliance Officer 
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The Manager 

Compliance Department 

BSE Limited 

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Tower 

Dalal Street 

Mumbai – 400 001 

The Manager 

Compliance Department 

The National Stock Exchange of India Ltd. 

Exchange Plaza 

Bandra - Kurla Complex, Bandra (East) 

Mumbai – 400 051 

Scrip Code/Symbol: 540678/COCHINSHIP 


		2021-02-23T13:16:03+0530
	Syamkamal N




